
   

 

Rainbow Room and 
Nursery Staff 

Summer 2 

A note from the Staff. 
Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely 
holiday. 
We are hoping that now it is “Summer” the 
weather will improve. Please provide a sunhat 
on hot days and apply sun cream before your 
child’s session. If you child is in nursery all day 
then please provide sun cream that can be 
applied throughout the day. 
This is VERY important as your child will not 
be able to access the outside area and if lots of 
children do not wear sun protection due to 
staffing nobody will be able to go outside which 
would be a shame.  
 

Home time:  
Can we please ask that whilst you are 
waiting for the door to be opened the 
buzzer is not pressed as this does disturb 
the children.  
If you have an emergency please go to the 
school office.  
Rainbow Room: Parents please collect 
your child from inside the classroom  
Nursery: Parents please wait at the door 
and wait for your child to be called.  
If you wish to give a message or speak to a 
member of staff we would ask that you 
please wait until the majority of pupils 
have been collected so that we can make 
sure all children get to their parents safely.  Events and Important Reminders: 

 
Building Competition: On Thursday 13th June we will be inviting dads, granddads or 
anyone who would love to enter, to join us to attempt to build the tallest, sturdiest 
structure. Let’s just hope the Big Bad Wolf doesn’t come along and blow them down! 
Morning session: 10:45   Afternoon session: 2:15  
 
Passwords: If you have not set up a password for another person to pick up your child in 
case of emergency then please speak to a member of staff as soon as possible.  
Please remember that if your child wears a nappy then it must be clean on entry to the 
Rainbow Room and Nursery. Children will be changed throughout the session and will be 
supported with toilet training when needed.  
Also all children who are toilet training need extra clothing with them: pants, trousers and 
socks. 
 
 

Sports Day: 
 
Sports day will be during the week 
beginning 15th July. Further information 
will be sent out soon. 


